
In Year 6, we celebrated Safer Internet Day by looking at trusted adults we

can talk to. We gathered together to introduce the day with an assembly from

Mr Gouldbourne discussing the theme.In our classes, we considered trusted

adults we can tell at St Monica’s and equally adults at home. We completed a

‘hot seating’ activity whereby children played the role of the adult, and the rest

gave advice on how they would behave online.


